
	
	
AHERA (Asbestos Hazard Emergency Act) 
 
 

The Environmental Protection Agency has determined that 
airborne asbestos fibers can be a health hazard. The 

Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act 9 (AHERA) was 

passed in 1986.  
 
District buildings are monitored every six months and inspected every 
three years to comply with AHERA regulations. The last inspection 
was completed in2016. The six month surveillance reports may be 
viewed at the Operations & Maintenance Building. Each Plan shows  
Asbestos related work that has occurred in each building. 
	


